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Dear SirIMadam, 

I object to the NSW Government's plans to privatise Cessnock and Parklea 
Prisons. I have heard that privately operated prisons have higher rates of 
assaults on both prisoners and officers. I believe the privatisation will mean 
less jobs in our local area, Cessnock. 

Sincerely, 


